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13th June 2025 

 

MIE PAY LTD – Update on Preliminary Financial Report Submission 

 

MIE PAY LTD (NSX: MIE) provides the following update regarding its Preliminary Financial Report for 

the financial year ended 31 March 2025. 

The Company acknowledges that the request for an extension to the 13 June 2025 deadline has not 

been approved by NSX, and we fully respect and understand the regulatory requirements and 

timetable. 

At present, the Company is in the final stages of completing its consolidated financial reporting. The 

process has involved the integration of multiple subsidiaries, reconciliation of group-level accounts, 

and preparation of the relevant tax and compliance documentation. While progress has been steady, 

the complexity of the consolidation has required additional time and review by external professionals. 

We anticipate that the Preliminary Financial Report will be finalised and submitted by no later than 28 

June 2025. 

MIE PAY remains committed to fulfilling its continuous disclosure obligations and working closely with 

NSX to ensure full compliance and the earliest possible resumption of trading. 

Should there be any material changes to the anticipated timeline, the Company will provide further 

updates accordingly. 

 

 

 

Joanna 

Managing Director 

MIE PAY LIMITED 

 


